
 

 

 

 

Invitation to shareholder information 
meeting, February 11, 2020 at 16:00. 
Netlight Consulting AB (publ) will hold a shareholder information meeting on February 11, 

2020, at 16:00. 

  Regeringsgatan 25, 11th floor. 

Please RSVP no later than February 4, 2020, by using this form. 

For questions, please contact Jonathan Rosén at ir@netlight.com 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=iAIR1B6_N0OXq6XFE3Hc6qL5ayS5R4pLlN2Jgu8LkyZUMUhVMUlSTlBFM0xVQklFRVNIN004S0ZIVC4u
mailto:ir@netlight.com

